Paris Pacers

May Newsletter

Volume 1, Issue 1

May 1, 2017

BOARD MEMBERS

Run Walk Crawl 2017 by Sarah Mitchel

Betsy Higginbotham, Pres.

Lori Fonner, VP

Mary Beth Walls, Sec.

Sarah Mitchell, Treasurer

Cale Shonk

Jackie Jewell

Angie Adams

Ken Polky

Alison Wirth

Run Walk Crawl 2017 was a success this year. Participation was down from last year but we had more support from sponsors this year. Our goal of purchasing timing equipment has been met!

Our board members and volunteers did an excellent job of making sure our race was a success. Putting on a race is no easy job. Board members helped attain sponsors, worked registration, set up water stations, timed, coordinated volunteers and then tore everything down post race. Thank you so much to all volunteers and board members who were available to help!

For the 5K, we had 17 participants and 13 participants for the 10K. The overall winners for the 5K were Shannon Jones & Rick Davidson. The overall winners for the 10K were Martha Whitacre & Ronnie Wagoner.

Thank you to our very own

Pacer Heather McCluskey for providing timing services for us. Everything ran smoothly.

Our next race will be Trick or Trot on October 28, 2017. Stay tuned for further details.



Congratulations to Alison Wirth (right) on completing her first marathon! Isn't she awesome?

RWC 2017

- 15 participants in the 10K
- 17 participants in the 5K
- 13 Pacer members participated (not including volunteers)

Important dates

- May 13 Races for All Paces Charleston, IL
- May 20 Surviving the Color 5K Terre Haute
- June 2 Strawberry Festival Catlin, IL
- June 10th Lake Mingo Trail Run Danville, IL
- June 17 Newman Freedom Festival 5K
- June 17 Half Moon Half Terre Haute, IN

RWC 2017

We still have some M & L shirts left. They are \$7. Contact Sarah Mitchell at (217) 251-4004 if you'd like to purchase a shirt.